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Friday - 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
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Latest News and Updates 

Fr. David’s Reflection: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This weekend brings us to the penultimate Sunday of the Easter 
Season as we celebrate the Solemnity of the Ascension of the 
Lord. Technically this festival happened this past Thursday 
which marks the 40th day after the Resurrection, and many    
places still celebrate this feast on that day. Most of the Bishops 
in the U.S. have decreed that it be transferred to the 7th Sunday 
of Easter (here are the proper readings). 
 
The Ascension completes the Paschal Mystery: Jesus’ life,   
passion, death and resurrection, and it is the final step before the       
coming of the Holy Spirit at Pentecost. The Catechism of the 
Catholic Church states: “Jesus’ final apparition ends with the           
irreversible entry of his humanity into divine glory, symbolized 
by the cloud and by heaven, where he is seated from that time          
forward at God’s right hand” (No. 659).  
 
“Christ’s Ascension means that he no longer belongs to the 
world of corruption and death that conditions our life. It means 
that he belongs entirely to God. He, the Eternal Son, led our 
human existence into God’s presence, taking with him flesh and 
blood in a transfigured form. … the Ascension of the Lord 
means that Christ has not departed from us, but that he is now, 
thanks to his being with the Father, close to each one of us      
forever. Each one of us can be on intimate terms with him; each 
can call upon him.”  

- Pope Benedict XVI  
 
We continue with the Novena to the Holy Spirit in preparation 
of next Sunday’s celebration of Pentecost. 
 
 
After all the Masses this weekend, the youth outreach will be 
having a bake sale to help offset the cost of their summer trip to 
the Steubenville Youth Conference in Orlando. The total cost 
for each youth is $350. They will greatly appreciate the finan-
cial support. 
Please keep our 8th graders in your prayers as they prepare for 
graduation on June 1st. Mass is at 5pm. 
 
 
The 2023 Florida Eucharistic Congress is coming soon.          
Friday June 9 in Gainesville, and Saturday June 10 at St.           
Joseph’s parish in Mandarin. This is always an exciting event, 
and it promises to deepen your faith in the Holy Eucharist.              
ON SATURDAY JUNE 10, there will be no 9:00 am morning 
Mass or confessions, both will be available at the Congress. 
Make plans to attend. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Beginning Monday June 5th, our church will be undergoing 
a much-needed face lift as we get a new roof, gutters and a 
fresh coat of paint. The project is expected to take 6 weeks to 
complete. During that time, daily Mass will be held in the 
Parish Life Center, Sunday Mass will be in the Church. This 
will allow for longer workdays and a quieter celebration of 
the Holy Mass. If you’d like to help with a financial contri-
bution to the Sustainment Fund, please contact the Parish 
Office. 
 

Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 
CGS is a Montessori based approach to the spiritual        
formation of children ages 3-6. We meet once a week             
September through May in The Atrium, located on the 
2nd floor of the Parish Life Center. If you are interested 
in registering your child(ren), please email Jenny Bayo 
at bayo.jennifer@gmail.com or click the convenient  
QR Code shown here. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Catechisis of the Good Shepherd 
Adult Level 1 Formation Course 

August 12-13 and one Saturday a month through June. 
Formation Leader: Theresa Grondin 

For more information and to register, please email  
Jenny Bayo at bayo.jenifer@gmail.com 

 
Lost and Found  
Our lost and found is overflowing, especially with          
sunglasses, reading glasses, and other items. Please 
stop by the Narthex after Mass this weekend to see if 
one of these items are yours. 
 

Also, if you find a Cell Phone or Keys, please leave      
in the place you found it, or give to an usher. Often the 
owner will come back and search where they were     
sitting. 
 

 
The Gift Shop 
Our summer hours will be in effect June, July &             
August we will be open the following weekends: 
 
June 10/11               July 8/9                August 12/13 
June 24/25               July 22/23            August 26/27 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/052123-Sunday.cfm
https://www.ewtn.com/catholicism/devotions/novena-to-the-holy-spirit-for-the-seven-gifts-309
https://www.dosafl.com/event/2023-florida-eucharistic-congress/


Prayer & Worship 
Eucharistic Exposition and Adoration 
Monday & Friday 9:30 am - Noon  
Wednesday 9:30 am - 7:00 pm & 
4th Thursday 7:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
1st Friday Exposition continues through the night, ending 
with Benediction at 8:30 am Saturday morning.  
To sign up for one hour with the Lord, click here. 
 

Intercessory Prayer If you or if you know        
someone who is struggling, suffering, or otherwise in 
need of God's help and would like our team to pray with 
you. Contact Joan Triglia for more info, 
joan7619@att.net.                     
 

Prayer Requests for our Deployed Military 
Ryan Santos  
 

Prayers for Expectant Mothers,   
Bridget Koehr, Jenny Christian, Shannon Messink,  

Kay Gari, Lauren Craig, Jessica Seymour, Jessica Stanley, 
Natalie Carreno, Maggie Rolince, Lizabeth Naughton, 
Gabie Boster, Makenzie Francis, Emilee Schellenberg, 

and Josie Delac 

If you wish to be on the expectant mother prayer list, 
please contact Catherine Murphy: trigliacm@gmail.com. 
 

Welcome the Newly Baptized,  
 

Anthony Tyler, son of Anthony and Ashley Abate  
 

Klayton, son of Christopher and Kassidy Lepretre  
 

Adelaide June, daughter of Brandon and Abigail Eaves 
 

Welcome New Parishioners,   
The Robison family, the Smith family, the Hamlin family 

 

Altar Flowers:  
 

This weekend’s Altar Flowers were donated  
for Jim and Lorrie Collier’s  
48th Wedding Anniversary   

 

If you would like donate $70 per arrangement in          
remembrance of a loved one, birthday blessing,                  
anniversary blessing, or whatever your intention may be, 
please call the Parish Office. Thank you for your support. 

Virginia Carlson  
John Schmitz  
Doreen Saracco 
Rich Ruiz 
Kinsley Green 
Sue Cassidy 
Pat Sears 
Carol Kasprik 

Eduardo Morales  
Don Moynahan  
Angela F. Trombino 
Agatha Choi 
Flavia Langan 
Noah Langan 
Jack Krings 
Austin Idle  
Merrill Jacobs 

Marie Giambrone  
Carol Kuhn 
Paula Griesbach  
Omar Vargas 
Codi Kimbal 
James Luten 
Charles Swan 
Shelley Emerick 
 Dean Rockwood  

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, May 22 

7:00 am    †Carol Burns 

9:00 am    †Josefina Campaneria 
 

Tuesday, May 23 

7:00 am    †John Yancigay 

9:00 am    Anniversary blessings for Dick & Sue Berka 
 

Wednesday, May 24 

7:00 am    Special intention for Jocelyn Heck 

9:00 am    †Lindsay Griffin 

7:00 pm   †Wayne David 
 

Thursday, May 25 

7:00 am   †Nicki LaPorte 

9:00 am    †Cathy Keegan 
 

Friday, May 26 

7:00 am   Anniversary blessings for Maria & Thomas  

  Martin 

9:00 am    †Martha Regan 
 

Saturday, May 27 

9:00 am    †Lindsay Griffin 

4:00 pm   †Maryanne Hannigan 
 

Sunday, May 28 

7:00 am    †Frank Rodriguez 
9:00 am    Anniversary blessings for Diane & Stephen 
  Parker 
11:00 am  For the people entrusted to the care of the pastor 
5:00 pm    †Adam Hartle 

For the Sick and Infirm 

Staff 

Coordinator of Adult Discipleship | Christopher Mueller | cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com  

Coordinator of Youth Discipleship | Josie Delac | jdelac@holyfamilyjax.com 

Director of Music Ministry | Kimberly Conway | kconway@holyfamilyjax.com 

Parish Administrator | Patricia Lombardo | plombardo@holyfamilyjax.com 

School Principal |  Matthew Moloney | mmoloney@hfcatholicschool.com 

School Admissions |  Allyson Anderson | aanderson@hfcatholicschool.com 

https://holyfamilyjax.com/adoration-of-the-blessed-sacrament


Activities and Announcements  
Youth Discipleship  
 
 

STEUBENVILLE BAKE SALE: Youth discipleship 
will be tabling after all Masses this weekend to raise 
money for their Steubenville trip this summer. Be sure to 
stop by to buy a baked good or if you’d like to donate to 
their trip, email Annie Resendez at 
aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com.  
 

BE LOVE REVOLUTION: Join us this week for our 
final ABIDE small group night of the school year! Tues-
day from 6:30-8PM in the youth room. Check our web-
site for summer events! 
 

FRATERNUS: Fraternus is finished for the school year 
and will resume in the fall. Check our youth discipleship 
page on the website for service events this summer and 
more! 
 

MOTHER-DAUGHTER TEA PARTY                          
CANCELLED: Unfortunately, we had to cancel the 
mother-daughter tea party on Saturday, May 20, due to 
not enough sign-ups. We hope to gain more interest in the 
future to host this event for moms and daughters! 
 
 

Adult Discipleship 
 

Young Adults (20’s and 30’s):  
Thursdays  |  7:00-9:00 pm  |   
Parish Life Center Youth Room. 
 

Catholicism 101 (Adult Faith Formation): Tuesdays | 
6:45-8:15PM | Parish Life Center Room 211. 
 

Upcoming Sessions: 
5/23: The Spirit and Our Lady 
 

Becoming Catholic: Are you interested in becoming  
Catholic or need to receive the rest of your sacraments? 
Email Chris Mueller (cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com). 
 
 

Young at Heart 
 

A seniors group for 55 and over will be having their last  
meeting before summer break. We will be meeting in the 
Parish Life Center on Sunday, May 21st after the 11:00 
Mass. Join us for a potluck luncheon and a fun game of 
BINGO.  
 

See you then, Janice Copley, jgcopley209@gmail.com. 
 
 

Pilgrimage to Turkey with Fr. Mason 
Join Fr. Mason and Patti Lombardo on an amazing     
Pilgrimage to Turkey October 9-20, 2023. Visit the ruins  
of the Seven Churches of Turkey which the  apostle John 
wrote about in Revelation (the last book of the New Tes-
tament). Tour includes visits to Ephesus (House of the 
Virgin Mary), Smyrna, Pergamum, Thyatira. Sardis, Phil-
adelphia, Laodicea, and more. The Holy Mass will be 
celebrated at important holy sites.  For more information, 
pick up a flyer in front of the Parish Office. 

Music Ministry 
Our Choir will sing, Cantate Domino, by Giuseppe Pitoni 
(1657-1743). The Latin text comes from Psalm 149:1-2 
and translates to the following:  
 

Sing to the Lord a new song, his praise in the assembly of 
the saints. 
 

Let Israel rejoice in He who made them, and the people of 
Zion rejoice in their King. 
 

The Bible has over 400 references to singing and 50 direct 
commands to sing. Twice in the New Testament, we are 
told to sing. In Colossians 3:16 St. Paul tells us that we are 
told, let the word of Christ dwell in you richly, teaching 
and admonishing one another in all wisdom, singing 
psalms and hymns and spiritual songs with thankfulness in 
your hearts to God. In St. Paul's letter to the Ephesians, he 
instructs us, be filled with the Spirit, addressing one              
another with psalms and hymns and spiritual songs,        
singing and playing to the Lord in your hearts, (Ephesians 
5:19-20) Our singing is a direct consequence of being 
filled with the Holy Spirit. Our praise does not come from 
the music itself nor from the words but must be an           
outpouring of our hearts. This is further illustrated in 
Psalm 28 in which the Psalmist praises God with song as a 
consequence. Verse 7 tells us, The LORD is my strength 
and my shield, in whom my heart trusts. I am helped, so 
my heart rejoices; with my song I praise him.  
 

Profound revelation comes to us from Zephaniah 3:17 that 
not only does God tell us to sing, but that he, the Lord of 
the Universe sings over us! This verse tells us that God 
rejoices over us and exults in us with loud singing. Also, 
there are many references to Jesus himself singing        
including Matthew 26:30,  Hebrews 2:12a, and Psalm 
22:22. What a joy and honor it is to lift our hearts and 
voices at Mass as we celebrate the Ascension of our Lord!  
Sing to the LORD a new song; sing to the LORD, all the 
earth. Sing to the LORD, praise his name; proclaim his 
salvation day after day. (Psalm 96: 1-2) 
 

Choir Schedule: 
Ascension  9am Adult Choir and 11am Children’s Choir  
Pentecost  11am Children's Choir  
 

Safe Environment 
The Diocese of  St. Augustine treats all allegations of          
sexual misconduct seriously and deals with all allegations 
in a prompt, confidential, and thorough manner. To Report 
Abuse, call the police or the Department of  Children & 
Families at (800) 962‐2873; or call the Diocesan Victim 
Assistance Coordinator at (904) 208‐6979 or e-mail inquir-
ies@dosafl.com. To report abuse by a bishop, call (904) 
276‐1562; visit.reportbishopabuse.org.  
 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
Bring some more warmth and intimacy to your marriage. 
Sign up today to attend an upcoming Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Weekend on July 21-23 in Jacksonville. For 
info contact Walt & Viv at waltviv.wwme@gmail.com  

mailto:aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbiblia.com%2Fbible%2Fesv%2FCol%25203.16&data=05%7C01%7Cplombardo%40holyfamilyjax.com%7C19824f4ffc52491c9ff408db561537b8%7Ce62ae5854734408cbe3412ceda9414b6%7C0%7C0%7C638198421371231525%7CUnknown
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbiblia.com%2Fbible%2Fesv%2FZeph%25203.17&data=05%7C01%7Cplombardo%40holyfamilyjax.com%7C19824f4ffc52491c9ff408db561537b8%7Ce62ae5854734408cbe3412ceda9414b6%7C0%7C0%7C638198421371231525%7CUnknow
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbiblia.com%2Fbible%2Fesv%2FMatt%252026.30&data=05%7C01%7Cplombardo%40holyfamilyjax.com%7C19824f4ffc52491c9ff408db561537b8%7Ce62ae5854734408cbe3412ceda9414b6%7C0%7C0%7C638198421371231525%7CUnkno
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbiblia.com%2Fbible%2Fesv%2FHeb%25202.12&data=05%7C01%7Cplombardo%40holyfamilyjax.com%7C19824f4ffc52491c9ff408db561537b8%7Ce62ae5854734408cbe3412ceda9414b6%7C0%7C0%7C638198421371231525%7CUnknown
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbiblia.com%2Fbible%2Fesv%2FPs%252022.22&data=05%7C01%7Cplombardo%40holyfamilyjax.com%7C19824f4ffc52491c9ff408db561537b8%7Ce62ae5854734408cbe3412ceda9414b6%7C0%7C0%7C638198421371231525%7CUnknown
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbiblia.com%2Fbible%2Fesv%2FPs%252022.22&data=05%7C01%7Cplombardo%40holyfamilyjax.com%7C19824f4ffc52491c9ff408db561537b8%7Ce62ae5854734408cbe3412ceda9414b6%7C0%7C0%7C638198421371231525%7CUnknown
mailto:waltviv.wwme@gmail.com


General Information 
Prayer Lists If you would like to be included on our prayer lists: For the Deployed Military, Expectant Mothers, or 
the Sick and Infirm; or if you no longer need to be on any of the prayer lists, please call the Parish Office.  
 

Poor Boxes are located by the east and west side of the doors of the church. All poor donations are given to our       
St. Vincent de Paul Society to help all those within our 32256 zip code area. 
 

Stop in and Light a Candle in the Church. Candles are lit for prayer intentions. To "light a candle  for someone" 
indicates one's intention to say a prayer for another  person, and the candle symbolizes that  prayer. Thank you. 
 

FORMED Catholic Faith on Demand. Are you looking for great Catholic entertainment and educational resources,  
movies on the lives of the saints, and much, much more? Check out formed.org. Signing on is easy! Use access code 
G89FGR. 

Parish App  Holy Family has an APP for Apple and Android phones. Our APP allows us to send you  
useful and  important messages regarding our parish life and events, and allows you to reply to messages or 
RSVP for events. It has many more features, including “World News”.  
 

On-line Giving  Thank you to everyone who continues to be so generous with the financial support of our parish. There are a 

lot of great things happening and your generosity is greatly appreciated and will enable the church to minister to our community.  
Give through Faith Direct and Venmo at holyfamilyjax.com, or TEXT-TO-GIVE: text a dollar amount to                              
(904) 747-8001. Follow the link to complete a one-time registration page. After you register, you can give any time by 
texting a dollar amount using the same mobile number. 
 

Updating Information: If any of your information has changed since you have registered with us, we would love 
to have your updated information; please visit https://holyfamilyjax.com/my-account or call the Parish Office at (904) 
641-5838. You can also add your photo. 
 

Community Outreach 
 

Ministry to the Sick Do you have a loved one or friend who cannot attend Mass and would like to receive Holy 
Communion? Send an email to Gloria Fabian at gloriafabian@aol.com to schedule a visit. 
 

GriefShare is a 13-week Christ centered grief support program for those who are dealing with the loss of a family member or 

friend. Each session is independent so you can start at any time. Please contact Kevin Gartland at kevin.gartland08@comcast.net.  
 

Helping Hands offers aid and assistance to our friends and neighbors who are in need. Please contact the parish 
office or email helpinghands@holyfamilyjax.com.   
 

St. Anne’s Group is for mothers with young children to get together and grow in faith, and for their children to 
play together and become closer to Jesus. Visit our Facebook page, link is on website or send an email to Mackenzie 
macmiller615@yahoo.com.  
 

Wildcat Fathers Club Dads of our school students who want to grow spiritually and fraternally, and offer their 
time and talent to the parish community.   
 

Prayer Shawls Available free to those who are in need of comfort and/or healing. If you would one to give to            
family or friend please email the Parish Office. 
 

Food Donations Needed! Deermeadows Baptist Church food pantry is seeking donations of rice, pasta, pasta 
sauce, jelly, canned beef stew, canned soups, powdered milk, and cereal. (No glass jars please). Drop off items in the 
narthex under the table between the men’s restroom and the nursing mother’s room.   
 
 

Confidential Resources 
 

Crisis Pregnancy?  
• Women’s Help Center 904-398-5143 & Lifeline Resources, Inc.  904-642-9000. Provides free             

pregnancy tests, ultrasounds, & baby/maternity items for mothers and families.  

 

•      Rachel’s Vineyard is a safe place to renew, rebuild & redeem hearts broken by abortion. Come and receive 
peace, forgiveness of self and others and the compassion of God. These retreats are private, strictly confidential and 
for people of all faiths. Call 904-221-3232 or email rachelsvineyardjax@yahoo.com. All calls & inquiries are         
confidential. Our next English retreat will be on September 8-10 and Spanish retreat will be October 6-8, 2023   

https://formed.org/
https://formed.org/
mailto:kevin.gartland08@comcast.net
mailto:macmiller615@yahoo.com


If you would like 

to volunteer, 

please click here  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe1CmpvB0_2_mOyrEGxAMqN-s8ehh2O8-Rl1S2OuwsJS9vYMg/viewform







